Safe, Prepareaf, Qerpam‘ié/e

July 7, 2022

Dear Parent or Guardian:

The educators in Anderson County are committed to providing a quality instructional program for
your child. This letter is just one of the ways of keeping you informed of the educational
commitment of our schools and our district.

Our district receives federal funds for Title II program as a part of the Every Student Succeeds

Act (ESSA). Under ESSA, you have the right to request information regarding the professional
qualifications of your child’s teacher(s). If you request this information, the district will provide you
the following information about whether the teacher:

e Has met state qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels and subject areas
in which the teacher provides instruction;

e I[s teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which state qualification or
licensing criteria have been waived;

e s teaching in the field of discipline of the certification of the teacher; and
e Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications.

If you would like to request this information, please contact Bobby Murphy by phone at

(502) 839-3406 or by email at bobby.murphy@anderson.kyschools.us. Please include your child’s
name, the name of the school your child attends, the names of your child’s teacher(s) and an address
or email address where the information may be sent. Thank you for your interest and involvement
in your child’s education

Sincerely,
Isl oty Meigeliy
Bobby Murphy

Director of Curriculum and Assessment

The mission of Anderson County Public Schools is to prepare each student to be an independent, productive citizen
who is decisive, responsible and motivated to reach his/her highest potential in all areas of life by providing a safe,
comfortable learning environment, appropriate educational resources, and a qualified caring staff.
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